
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Nov. 19th, 2024 

Fellow students, 

Are you look to extend your STEM learning outside the classroom? 

Carson Eagles is looking to build a team going to UBC to partake in 
the UBC Physics Olympics on Sat March 1st, 2025. 

We’re hosting an informational and teambuilding meeting this Thursday 
Nov 21st at lunch in room A203. 

For more information, please contact Ms. Li (Lu Li) on MS Teams. 

 
Hey grads! 

It’s time to cast your votes for senior superlatives. The form will be posted 
on Microsoft teams later today! So make sure to fill it out by Monday, the 
25th to ensure your votes count, don’t miss your chance to be part of it!  

Share the warmth this winter!!  Donate gently used warm clothing to 
support the North Shore Women’s Centre and help those in need.  Drop off 
your items by Nov. 27 in boxes out front of the main office and the 
counselling offices.  Every donation counts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


